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Dear Faculty and Students: 
 

We are writing to solicit your help in identifying excellent graduate students or recent alumni who 
may be interested in pursuing a post-doctoral training program in Public and Population Health 
Informatics at Indiana University (IU). This unique post-doc is housed in the Regenstrief Institute 
Center for Biomedical Informatics in coordination with the Richard M. Fairbanks School of Public 
Health on the IUPUI campus. The program prepares research scientists to design, implement and 
evaluate the impact of information technologies on population health in the context of public 
health and healthcare delivery organizations. 

 
 

Generous funding from a National Library of Medicine (NLM) institutional training grant (T15), 
which includes salary, health insurance, and advanced training is available to support post- 
doctoral fellows. Our program faculty members are nationally recognized for their research, with 
particular expertise in the areas of health information exchange, leveraging electronic medical 
records for outcomes research, clinical decision support, disease surveillance, genetic 
epidemiology, machine learning, and large-scale data analysis. Moreover, our faculty members 
have a diverse research funding portfolio that includes grants and contracts from the National 
Institutes of Health (NIH), Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ), Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), Robert Wood Johnson Foundation and the State of Indiana. Many 
of our faculty also have appointments in the IU School of Medicine, Veterans Administration (VA) 
Medical Center, Indiana State Department of Health, Marion County Public Health Department, 
or one of the five large health systems based in central Indiana where the IUPUI health sciences 
campus is located. 

In short, our program in Public and Population Health Informatics is ideal for individuals with 
doctoral training who are interested in developing further analytical, methodological, and 
professional skills needed for informatics positions in academia, government, and industry. 
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I would appreciate it if you can forward this letter to doctoral students or alumni that you believe 

have "what it takes" to be successful in a challenging and rewarding career. 

If you, or anyone else, have questions about or interest in the postdoctoral program, the Regenstrief 
Institute, the Richard M. Fairbanks School of Public Health, or Indiana University, please contact us 
at 317-274-3072 or bedixon@regenstrief.org. You can also find more information about the 
program at https://goo.gl/u62WA3. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Brian E. Dixon, PhD, MPA, FHIMSS Titus Schleyer, DMD, PhD 
Associate Professor, IU Fairbanks School of Clem McDonald Professor of Biomedical 
Public Health Research Scientist, Informatics, IU School of Medicine 
Regenstrief Institute Research Scientist, Regenstrief Institute 
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